
 

 

Dear AJE scholars and families, 

We are super excited about the beginning of the 20-21 School Year. We have several events planned for the 

upcoming weeks to continue communicating with you and to provide direction for our Jaybird families and 

community. Working together is key for our scholars’ success and we can make this year #AJExceptional. Please 

refer to the information below and do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions.  

 

Sunday, August 9th to Thursday August 

13th  

Device Need Survey  

Wednesday, August 12 @  

 

English 5:00 pm 

Spanish 5:30 pm  

Urdu 6:00 pm  

 

Virtual Information and Q&A session for parents/caregivers. 

Wednesday, August 12th  Welcome message from our AJE Staff and mascot  

Week of August 10th and 17th  Teachers will begin calling scholars and their families  

Week of August 17th and 24th  Device distribution as needed  

Week of August 17th and 24th  Open House (virtually and face to face) 

Every Sunday Connect-Ed and ClassDojo messages. Information will also 

be posted on our website and social media. 
 

Device Survey: We will work to ensure that all scholars who need a device get one in order to access their remote 

learning lessons, materials and resources. Please complete the form in the link below if your scholar needs a school 

device.  

Device Survey  

Virtual Information and Q & A session for parents/caregivers: We will have a short presentation with 

important information and then open the floor for questions. The links for the virtual meeting for each language are 

embedded in the language/time. 

Welcome message from our AJE Staff and Mascot: Check your ClassDojo and Our Website with the video 

message from our staff and mascot on Wednesday, August 12th after 6:00 pm.  

Teachers begin calling scholars and their families: Our teachers and staff will reach out once class rosters are 

finalized. With the enrollment in the eLearning Virtual Academy, our teacher allotment might vary. Therefore, we 

will be finalizing class rosters as soon as we can, and you will receive information on who your scholar’s 

homeroom teacher will be. 

Device distribution: Beginning the week of August 17th, we will begin the device distribution to the families that 

need a device to complete remote learning. We will send more information about times and logistics through 

Connect-Ed and ClassDojo to those families not later than Friday, August 14th. 

Open House: Open house plans are still being finalized and will be shared with our AJE families soon.  

 

Carla Flores-Ballesteros, Principal 

Wenalyn Bell-Glenn, Assistant Principal  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=H_vimqLeQ0yBlHYk_LuzDOl8I-oNfTZGkrIXgYVurt5UQzI4VUVDSVhGR0xNNzFVQk84QVZDQkpQRy4u
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81656640019?pwd=TjB0M3lSU2VWMC90SldVYnovUXVlQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84659162669?pwd=eGlkTXpqWVZWU1JYZ1FreU1FZzhXUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87210788763?pwd=OVRRN1AwNEM2anhLd1VrUmVFTjlSQT09
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=H_vimqLeQ0yBlHYk_LuzDOl8I-oNfTZGkrIXgYVurt5UQzI4VUVDSVhGR0xNNzFVQk84QVZDQkpQRy4u

